
 
 

 
Thank you to everyone who attended parents evening last 
night or who are coming this evening. I hope you have 
found it useful. 
 
Some important staffing news, Mrs Patrick will be 
retiring in December.  She has been thinking about it for 
a while and made her mind up just before half term. We 
will all miss Mrs Patrick very much as she has been part 
of the school for over 30 years. She is a fantastic 
teacher and is loved by us all. 
 
Mrs Sampson and Miss Baillie will do a job share in Yellow 
Class.  Mrs Sampson will be the teacher on  Monday and 
Tuesday and Miss Baillie on Wednesday, Thursday and 
Friday. They will also carry out weekly planning together. 
 
We had our termly Governors meeting on Monday night. 
It was very interesting as we discussed all the issues 
relating to the school this term. We have had one parent 
come forward to be a parent governor but we still have a 
vacancy for another parent governor. If you are 
interested in how the school is run and would like to have 
more input, we would be happy to talk to you.  
 
Thank you for all the donations so far for the Christmas 
Fair which takes place on Friday 1st December. This is our 
main fund raising event of the year and although it raises 
a lot of money for the school it depends on the 
generosity of parent donations. 

 
Thursday 23rd November—Bedtime Stories—5:30-6:30pm 
Friday 1st December—Christmas Fair  
Monday 4th December—Inspire Workshops (see separate letter) 
Tuesday 5th December—Inspire Workshops  
Tuesday 5th December—Nursery Coffee Morning—9:15am 

EVENTS NEXT 
WEEK 

 
Monday 13th Nov 
Dance Club 
Eco Schools Club 
 
Tuesday 14th Nov 
Forest Schools Club 
Lego Club 
 
Wednesday 15th 
Nov  
iPad Club 
Cookery Club 
 
Thursday 16th 
Nov 
Art Club 
Forest School Club 
Gymnastics Club 
 
Friday 17th Nov 
Children In Need 
Celebration 
Assembly—2:25pm 
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Christmas Fayre 
collection this 
week is Chocolate.  
Donations into 
y o u r  c h i l d ’ s 
classrooms please. 

After School Clubs 
Clubs will be open for Reception children to start from January.  The 
waiting lists are at the front desk for all children to be added.   
 
Monday       Tuesday -  
Dance      Forest Schools 
Gardening/Eco School    Lego 
 
Wednesday      Thursday -  
Cookery (£3.50)     Forest Schools 
iPad       Art 
       Gymnastics. 
 
There is a charge of £1 per club per week  (unless stated otherwise).   

Parking around school 
We’ve had reports of cars being parked on 
the zig-zags/double yellow lines at the top 
of the drive lately.  Please can we remind 
you to park considerately at school drop off 
and collection time. 



 
Hello Children 
 
Did you enjoy the Halloween disco last week? We raised over £220  
which is going towards the adventure playground fund. You all 
looked really horrible and scary I was very impressed! I am 
pleased to say that Shareen found Poppy’s hat that had got lost. 
 
I was very pleased with your behaviour on Monday morning 
when most of you had the flu spray. You lined up sensibly and did 
not make a fuss at all.  Well done.  Hopefully you will all be really 
healthy and not get the nasty flu bug over the winter. 
 
18 children went to the Leisure Centre to learn cricket skills on 
Tuesday. They had a great time and learned some interesting 
techniques. 
 
I have been looking at your class Dojo charts because I can now 
see them on my computer. It is very interesting seeing when you 
get dojos. Be careful that you don’t lose any though because I can 
see too! 
 
Have a great time. 

Mrs Matthew 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

10th November—Harley Wilson 
12th November—Max Tolley 
The parents of the above children are invited to Celebration Assembly on Friday at 2:25am. 
These children do not have to wear school uniform on Friday. 

CELEBRATION 
Red— Amelia Bradley 
Orange— Riley Stewardson 
Yellow – Phoebe Banham 
Blue— Charlie Brown 
Turquoise— Isobel Jennings 
Green— Holly Baines 
Purple—Imogen Kay 

Class Attendance 
Congratulations to Purple 
class for achieving the 
m o s t  i m p r o v e d 
attendance for the week 
beginning 30th October.  

DOJO WINNERS 
Red— Frankie Jones 
Orange— Erin Walmsley 
Yellow – Aleshia Borkowski 
Blue— Jessie Lewis 
Turquoise— Poppy Stewardson 
Green— Amelia Roberts 
Purple—Shane Hall 

SPORTSTAR 
Kyle Edwards 

MEALTIME MANNERS 
Isobel Barber 

RAINBOW READERS 
108 pts—Evie Cade 
57 pts—Gurpreet Kaur 
106 pts—Amelia Roberts 
204 pts—Elodie Morgan 
200 pts—Dotty-Mae Owens 
57 pts—Elsa Irving 
100 pts—Harry Jones 

Congratulations 
Well done to our 2 new teachers, Miss Potter 
and Miss Dakers, who had their Graduation 
Ceremonies last week.  We hope you continue 
to enjoy working for our School. 

BEARWORDS 8 
Oliver Gittoes 

Children In Need 
On Friday, 17th November, the children can come to school in spotty 
clothes IF THEY WOULD LIKE TO or their own clothes with something 
spotty (socks, scarf, face paints etc).  We will not be collecting however 
but do encourage you to donate through other sources. 

 


